
From Mrs Barber 

The whole school attended Singers Hill 

Synagogue in Birmingham this week.  They 

saw all the key symbols and features of the 

synagogue and came back to school with a 

wealth of information about Jewish  

Worship. 

Book Bags and Website 

Club Choices 

Head Lice Letter 

 

 

Stars of the week   

 

Year 3 /4 — Holli-Mae 

For an excellent recount of  

Cirencester trip. 

 

Year 2 – Jamie and Elsie 

For persevering and listening in 

mathematics. 

 

Year R /1 — Ronnie and Verdi 

For collaborating together on their 

photo story about our visit to the 

Synagogue. 

Contact New Numbers 

 

If you have updated your mobile  

contact or work telephone numbers 

please let us know so we can update our 

records.  Texts will only be sent to the 

main contact. Mannequin Link 

You can still watch our Jumper Day 

mannequin on our website home page 

or using the link below: 

  

https://www.youtube.com/

watch?v=BGiDxW3oSFE 

 

Week ending 20th January 2017 

This Weeks ―Thunk‖ 

 

House points will be given each week for  

discussing our “Thunk” at home. 

 

Is it ever possible to Learn nothing? 
Many Happy Returns to: 

Hannah 

Lizzy 

Rosie 

who celebrated their  birthdays  

this week. 

Clubs 
All clubs begins this 

week.  Please follow your 

acceptance letters for 

payments. 

New Date 
Parents Spelling and Grammar presentation 

will be on Friday, 3rd February at 8.45 am 

and Thursday, 9th February at 6.00 pm  

instead of the 2nd February. 


